Uxbridge Council on Aging

Received by Uxbridge Town Clerk

Date: February 9, 2016

Time: 4 PM

Place: Uxbridge Senior Center

Attendance: Marsha Petrillo, Director; Catherine Thornton, Marie Potter, Jean McElreath,

Edwina Porter, Kate Marshall, Chair Jack Daley

Other: Jeanne Daley

Minutes from Jan 12, 2016 were read and accepted.

Treasurer's Report included discussion of Expense Report. Motion to accept made by Jack Daley seconded by Edwina Porter carried.

Old business discussion centered around Expense Report and Budget needs and considerations for 2017-2018. Most pressing are anticipated transportation needs, facility space needs and funding for staff. There is much dependence on donations and Uxbridge Elderly Connection to supplement financing of senior center services. This fluctuates from month to month and while it has increased somewhat due to increased attendance, the meals program and other services need stable, budgeted, additional funding that is provided by the municipality.

Planning and work continues on Patio Garden led by Ken Tavares.

New business: Valentine's Day Luncheon Feb. 12

Leap Year Breakfast (First Night and UEC) Feb 28

Meeting Adjourned 5:10 PM

Catherine Thornton

Uxbridge Council on Aging

Minutes Accepted for Feb. 9, 2016

Board Signatures:

Menutes approved by those present at March & meeting.